
14/07/2020 

MS Rita Mann 
12 / 123 Sydney RD 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
rita.mann2011@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I would like to make a submission to support DA2020/0514 on the following grounds:
1. The proposed changes will upgrade the current facilities for it's members while, at the same 
time, improving the aesthetic appeal by removing the índustrial equipment associated with boat 
repairs.
2. It is a vital storage facility for those of us who are unable to store our ocean skis/SUPs at 
home.
3. Manly Boatshed has been part of the history of Fairlight since 1945 and is a community hub 
for exercise and social activity.
4. A kiosk will be a very welcome addition appreciated not only by the sailing and paddling 
members, but also the local residents and walkers. It is not intended to be a loud bustling cafe, 
but simply a quiet place to grab a coffee and admire the beautiful scenery.

This proposal has my full support and I can only see how it will benefit the local community.
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